
The changes to the Youth Allowance will be devastating to many families across country 
NSW/Australia. As a family with an average teacher/nurse income and 4 high achieving children, we 
are well aware of the enormous costs in supporting children at university. If this very valuable 
government support is withdrawn or restricted we will be unable to fund further education to our 
younger children without incurring bank debt - at a stage when we are urged to look to supporting 
ourselves in our near retirement. 
 
 


